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THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF
THE MODEL A RESTORERS CLUB (WESTERN AUSTRALIA BRANCH) INC.

Annual General Meeting of
M.A.R.C. Australia (W,A, Branch) Inc. is to be
neld on SUNDAY, December 6th 1981 at 2:00 p.m.
at the home of Max & Dora Annear, N
Highway, North Beach. (Phone HNEEEEN) .

As this meeting concerns your Club, we hope that all members (where
feasible) will make the effort to attend. In the case of country
members, who we realise will possibly not be attending, if you have
any recommendations, requests or the like concerning the Club, please
put them in writing and forward them to the Secretary, Mike Cooke,
who will present them to the meeting on your behalf.

Please note - only members with current paid up membership dues will
be eligible to vote on any matters which may arise.

The Annual General Meeting will also be the final meeting for the Club

g
for 1981 and therefore, BRING ALONG YOUR BBQ LUNCH AT 12:00 noon for
an enjoyable get together with other members of the Club.

LAST MEETING:

Toni § Ray Mahony set out a most enjoyable romp for us; leaving from
the Causeway and travelling through Victoria Park, Welshpool, Wattle
Grove, up to Lesmurdie and Kalamunda. From there we found our way to

a delightful brook (after negotiating a short stretch of very bumpy
bush road) where we had our morning tea stop. The drive from there
through the back hills around Canning Road, Brookton Highway and goodness}|
knows where else eventually brought us out at Churchman's Brook picnic
area where we had our BBQ lunches. The meeting was held in the shelter
of two A's with members on the running boards and sitting on rock walls
- very adaptable these Model A enthusiasts!

Thanks once again for a most enjoyable rally Toni & Ray.

SUBSCRIPTIONS:

About half the members have paid up their membership for the 1982 year
and Mike will be sending off the bulk membership for the Canberra Club
about mid-November. Therefore for the convenience of those members
who have not yet paid and may have overlooked the last notice - if you
find a little red cross in the square below - it means we have not
received your subs up to the mailing of this notice.

Looking forward to seeing you all at 12:00 noon
on Sunday, December 6th, 1981,
e
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